

New Bewerley Community School Bismarck Drive LEEDS LS11 6TB Headteacher: G. German

Telephone: 0113 8878718 Fax: 0113 272 1572

<u>secretary@newbewerley.org.uk</u> <u>www.newbewerley.co.uk</u>

13th January 2022

Dear parent/carer

As you are aware following advice from the Health and Safety Team at Leeds City Council we have closed BASE and Rainbow Room until 24th January 2022. This is due to the increased number of cases of COVID in these classes.

Work will be available daily on SEESAW for your child. If you need help accessing this please contact the school office. We will also provide paper copies of work that can be collected from Monday in the office. If you have difficulties with collecting work please do let us know.

Staff will be making phone calls throughout the week. If you need support with any aspect of learning at home, social emotional and mental health or support from external services during this time please contact Mrs Barnes in school. This can be done by phoning the school office (0113 8878718) or emailing <u>c.barnes@newbewerley.org.uk</u>.

We appreciate your understanding during this difficult time,

Mrs C Barnes SENDCo









